Phone:

Email: dpa@davpat.com

30th January 2015

The Secretary Joint Select Committee on Preventative Health Care Legislative Council, Parliament House Hobart Tas 7000

Dear Secretary,

With reference to your recent notification in the Mercury newspaper, I wish to request an opportunity to make a verbal submission to the Joint Select Committee with the purpose of establishing whether my ideas are worth elaborating upon formally at a later date.

Should my request be granted, I would appreciate being advised of an acceptable time, date and place for such a meeting to take place.

Yours faithfully,

David Paterson